IEM Committee

From: Trevor Trey <trevortreydesigns@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2018 4:16 PM

To: [EM Committee

Subject: STOP DEVELOPMENT

Aloha,

My name is Trevor Briggs and i work and live in south maui for many years. The development happening in the
protected areas need to stop. it is on sacred land and could destroy the fragile ecosystem of the water in that area. Do
what's right. Save the land. Not much left. We must cherish what's there before it's gone forever.

Mahalo,

Trevor



